
 

 COMMUNITY OUTREACH GROUP MEMBERS PARTICIPATE IN ORIENTATION MEETING 

The first meeting of the Community Outreach Group (COG) for the Capital City Plume was held on 
January 21, 2016 to review the history of the project, explain technical information, and review the 
Technical Work Plan to be submitted to the Alabama Department of Environmental Management in 
accordance with the Settlement Agreement for Site Response.  The group will meet as needed to 
provide a community perspective to the project.  Members of the Community Outreach Group will assist 
in keeping the community informed about project-related information and progress. 

Members of the group were selected by an independent panel of community leaders.  The panel 
selected ten individuals with diverse interest that live, work or own property in downtown Montgomery.  
Members of the group include Cassandra Crosby, Katherine Lynn, Meg Lewis, Jeff Poyner, Tracy 
Williford, Ashley Jernigan, Vera Jordan, Ashley Henderson, Jimmy Hill, and Sheron Rose.  Contact 
information for COG members is available on the project website. 

 


